



Dates For Your Diary

drew's

- Monday 19th April Reception parents' consultations meetings lpm — 5:40pm
- Tuesday 20th April Reception parents' consultation meetings 3pm — 6pm
- Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday
- Monday 31st May Half term
- Tuesday 15th June Class Photographs
- Wednesday 16th June Birch Hall Adventures trip – tbc
- Wednesday 23rd June parents' evening for KSI and KS2
- Thursday 24th June Parents' evening for KS1 and KS2
- Friday 16th July Leavers' celebration 10am
- Last Day of Term Friday 16th July

A huge thank you to Mrs Mitchell for her assistance with opening up the village hall car park gates for us this week.

Top Pojo!

Reception – Poppy

Year 1 – Gara

Year 2 – Parker

Year 3 – Josh

Year 4 – Daisy-Joy

TYear 5 – Demii

Year 6 - Alicia



Lunch Menu

•Don't forget to book your child's lunch by the evening before in order to guarantee their choice of menu option! The week after Easter will be week 2 of the new menu!

"Messy" Roadshow

The next Roadshow event, which will be on Tuesday 20th April! Book your children's places using the flyer that Mrs Townsend posted on Dojo yesterday.

Reception Parents' Consultation meetings

Booking is still open for appointments via the link on Pojo. Please book your appointment before next week. Call the office if you are unable to access and someone will help!

Save the Date

Parents' evenings for the rest of school will be on the 23rd and 24th of June. Look out for further details nearer the time.

Redecoration work

Over the Easter break, the hall was repainted! It has transformed the space and is much lighter and brighter. We can't wait for an occasion that we can all meet together there again soon. We have also had the lobby outside the office repainted — the old varnished wood ceiling and dull red brick walls are now fresh and bright... see if you notice the difference if you have the occasion to visit!

School photographs

The children's photos will be taken on Tuesday 15th June. These will be taken in class groups.

New furniture

Year 2 have had some lovely new tables and chairs delivered! The children were so excited today and they can't wait to use them on Monday!

I loved seeing some of the top Dojo children today – although I wasn't allowed to have the hot chocolate! I also spent some time seeing what years 5 and 6 had done in their writing lessons! Have a lovely weekend everyone!

Jenson



